
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

March 23, 2016 
 
 

 
 
Members Present:  Richard Bairam (Turk), Bob Schroeder, Ray Bonney, Jim Gorton, Sean McDonald 
 
Excused Absence:  Jim Levesque 
 
 
The meeting began at 6:40.  Turk motioned to accept the minutes from the meeting on February 23, 
2016 as presented.  Motion was second by Jim Gorton.  All in favor. 
 
The Committee went over the monthly spreadsheet.  Recycling and trash have remained consistent. 
The cost of recycling has gone down a little from $47 to $42.50.  We are all hopeful that the trend will 
continue. 
 
There was a discussion about Earth Day.  We do not have a lot going on for this Earth Day.  The Recycling 
and Transfer Department will have a few raffles and will sponsor the paper shredding truck from 
Northeast Record Retention. 
 
There was also a discussion about the employee situation.  We are still short a driver at transfer. 
The new drivers running the automated trucks are doing a good job. 
 
Not a lot going on, it is a slower time of year for the transfer. 
 
Jim Gorton informed Diane about an illegal dump near the interstate.  Diane will try to find it and notify 
the state. 
 
Turk motioned to adjourn at 7:20, second by Jim.  All in favor. 
 
 


